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Florence 

Lautenberg

To whom it may concern. We are neighbours of 106 Torriano Avenue and we would like to raise two 

objections as follows:

1) From the proposed drawings it looks like the new roof extension will be visible from the front street level and 

will change the character of the facade of the terrace. It will therefore look unsightly and not in keeping with the 

rest of the houses.

2) We feel that the architectural integrity of the rear facade of the terrace will be compromised by the new 

proposed rear extension.
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